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Look for us on Facebook

Upcoming Meetings
Our next meeting will be Monday evening, November 25, at the Centerville Senior Center, 111
South  2nd Street.   It  begins  with  dinner  at  6:30  pm.   Guest  speaker:   Katie  Hampton,
Supervisor of Site Coordination and Data Entry for Communities in Schools.

Christmas Banquet & 75th Anniversary Celebration
Centerville High School Cafetorium

Monday, December 9, 2019
6:00  pm

Our Lion To Be Ready For Christmas In Centerville
The Centerville Lions Club "Lion" is being refurbished by the

Art  Department  at  Centerville
High School.   Over the years
the Lion was used in parades
and at various events including
the  Lions  Fish  Fry  and  had
become rather worn over time.
It  most  recently  was  used  at
the  high  school  homecoming
parade.  

Lions Club historian Jim Resh says it was also used at the 4-
H  building  on  the  Fairgrounds  in  Centerville  before  the
fairgrounds facility was destroyed by the 1977 tornado.  The
Lion was purchased from Lions International nearly 50 years
ago.

The club had it repaired by the Art Department several times in the past.  It's now being
"spruced up" by the art students.  Art teacher Chris Evrard and sponsor of the Art Club says
they plan to have it finished by December 7th in time for Christmas in Centerville.

Upcoming Events
 December 9 – Christmas Banquet & 75th Anniversary Celebration

January 27 – Dinner meeting with program
February 24 – Dinner meeting with program
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